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THE EVANGELICAL FREE CHURCH OF BRITT 
810 2nd Ave. NW, Britt, IA  50423  

Church Office—641-843-3861       Website:  www.brittfreechurch.com    
Wifi: EFC Guest  |  Wifi Password: brittfree82 

Senior Pastor —Steve Couch—brittfreechurch.steve@gmail.com— 641-860-9932 

Associate Pastor—Michael Foose—brittfreechurch.michael@gmail.com—603-491-0976 

Youth Director —Chas Wyatt—brittfreechurch.chas@gmail.com 

Worship Director —Ellen Beery—brittfreechurch.ellen@gmail.com— 951-317-9200 

Office Staff —Katrina Peterson & Myla Brown—brittfreechurch@gmail.com— 641-843-3861 

Custodian —Tom Kardoes— 515-320-3349 

 
 

PRAYER NEEDS 

  

 REMINDERS 

TODAY 3-16 
 Common Ground Coffee Bar—8:45 a.m. 
 Sunday School—9:00 a.m. 
 Morning Worship Service—10:00 a.m. 
 Nursing Home Service—3:00 p.m. 
 

TUESDAY  3-18 
  Community Prayer—Noon 
 

WEDNESDAY  3-19 
  Men’s Fellowship—6:15 a.m. 
  AWANA/Truth Seekers—3:50-5:00 p.m. 
  MS Youth Group—6:30-7:30 p.m. 
  HS Youth Group—7:30-8:30 p.m. 
  
 

Please pray for:  
•Spiritual revival in our churches and nation 
•Missionaries/ministries with special focus on Trinity Evangelical Divinity School (TEDS) 

•Firefighters including Zach Nielsen 

•Pastor Steve & Carol Couch 
•Pastor Michael & Shelby, Judah and Delta Foose 
•Chas & Nicole, William and Daisy Wyatt  

Please pray for these people with health issues or other concerns: 

Ramona Carlson             Bertie Nedved                    Manuel Garcia Carolyn Ostercamp 
Rita Fox                                 Doug Kneisel                     Linda Schlicht  
Kim Redenius                      Jan Charbonneaux            Harmon Family 

 
 

 
 

Options for Giving: 

• Offering Boxes mounted near back of Sanctuary & on the rolling mailboxes in the Foyer 

• Online Giving — www.brittfreechurch.com/give/  

• Mail a check (address below) 

• If you want to give to the Benevolence Fund, please indicate accordingly when you give. 
           Anticipated Monthly Need:  $45,086            February Income—$23,607.67 

GIVING  

OPPORTUNITIES 

   
    
 

   
                        
SATURDAY 3-22 
 Mom’s Night Out—4:00-7:30 p.m. 
 

SUNDAY 3-23 
 Common Ground Coffee Bar—8:45 a.m. 
 Sunday School—9:00 a.m. 
 Morning Worship Service—10:00 a.m. 
     Easter Choir Rehearsal—11:45-12:45 
  
  
 
 
 
  

 

 
 
 

 
 
 

NURSING HOME SERVICE—The monthly worship service at Westview 
Care Center will be today at 3:00 p.m. 

MOM’S NIGHT OUT  
SMILE will be having an evening of fun, food and fellowship for moms on     
Saturday, March 22nd, 4:00-7:30 p.m. There will be a time of relaxation and 
pampering of the moms followed by food and a movie. Childcare is provided 
and the kids will have their own time of food, fun and a movie. The event will 
be at the SMILE office located at the Woden Christian Reformed Church  
(205 290th Street, Woden). Register at: smile.breezechms.com/form/39b022 

DOUG KNEISEL’S NEW ADDRESS 
Doug Kneisel 
Ravenwood Specialty Care 
2651 St. Francis Dr. 
Waterloo, IA  50702 

JOIN THE CHOIR! 
Easter Choir rehearsals will start on Sunday, March 23rd at 11:45-12:45.  
Don’t hesitate to contact Ellen Beery if you have any questions. 

CHILD DEDICATIONS TODAY 
Jeremy & Natalie Gray are presenting their daughters, Katherine Joy Gray 
and Elsie May Gray to the Lord in dedication during the morning worship 
service today. 

GOSERV GLOBAL BANQUET 
The Annual Fundraising Banquet will be March 29th at the Briggs Woods 
Conference Center in Webster City (2501 Briggs Woods Trail). The doors 
open at 4:00 p.m. and dinner is at 6:00 p.m. The cost is free to attend. If you 
are interested in attending please register at: goservglobal.org/banquet/    
by Monday, March 17th . 

KIDS SINGING ON PALM SUNDAY  
The kids in 1st-8th grade are invited to participate in Palm Sunday by singing 
and bringing in palms on April 13th. Singing practice times will be 8:45-9:00 
a.m. on March 16, March 23, March 30, April 6th and April 13th. Kids age       
3-Kindergarten are invited to help bring in palms with the older kids on  
Palm Sunday. Parents are welcome to join their young children. 

INTERIM PASTOR CANDIDATE 
Matt Collins will here on April 6th to candidate as an interim pastor. During 
the Sunday School hour there will be a question and answer time with him. 
After the youth fundraiser lunch, we will have a congregational vote to    
possibly call him as our interim pastor. 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  

 

JUST YOU & ME MOM! at Hidden Acres Camp April 25-26. Tons of fun 
for mom & their son or daughter, packed into one overnight. Experience 
horseback riding, climbing, zip lining, campfires and more! Enjoy one-on-one 
time with your children. Brochures are available on the table in the foyer. For 
more information or register at www.hacamps.org. 

NEW MISSIONS HANDBOOKS have been released. A digital copy has 
been emailed to everyone, but there are a handful of printed copies on the 
table in the foyer for those who need them. This directory includes birthdays, 
anniversaries and multiple ways to get in-touch with these individuals.  
 

The goal is that one of these missionaries or ministries would resonate with 
you or your family, and that you/your family would "adopt" that missionary 
or ministry by regularly praying for them and by reaching out and connecting 
with them. Let's show our missionaries that they are loved and not forgotten! 
Erratum: Mark & Amy Chase’s anniversary should say August 5th. 

OPPORTUNITIES 

SUMMER CAMP REGISTRATION  
You can go on Hidden Acres’ website to see the details for the various 
camps and the dates that are offered (www.hacamps.org). We help kids 
from our church go to Hidden Acres by paying $200 for any of the camps 
that are $395 or more or $150 for any of the camps that are under $395.  
The early registration discount of $20 off ends March 31st. Registration 
needs to be done online at the above website. We now have a church code 
that you will enter during registration that will subtract the amount that our 
church will pay. Please contact Kim McNeese to get your code or if you have 
questions (641-860-0850). It is good to register as soon as you can, since 
many of the camps get filled up quickly. 

COMMUNITY SUPPER—MARCH 26, 5:00-6:30 P.M.  
To volunteer, please look for the sign-up sheet in the foyer. Our 
goals for this ministry are to reach out and demonstrate the love, 
compassion and generosity of Jesus Christ to our neighbors as we 
serve and build relationships with them. 


